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It’s hard for many Texans to see a doctor. Unfortunately, Senate Bill 30 and
House Bill 4806 will make the problem even worse.

Texas ranks 49th when it comes to patient access, and we have the highest
number of people in the nation without any health insurance at all. 

We need lawmakers to help more patients receive care. Instead, Senate Bill 30
and House Bill 4806 create new barriers for patients and doctors. Arbitrary limits in
the legislation will force many medical professionals to stop providing direct care to
injured patients. This will only compound our patient access crisis. 

Please vote NO on Senate Bill 30 and House Bill 4806!
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